## Moratorium on evictions

Hello, our names are Erin and Evan McKillakove. We live at rent out an ADU.

We are writing to first thank you for extending a county wide moratorium on evictions through next summer. We firmly believe that this was the right choice in the face of a global pandemic and economic havoc. However, we Understand that that devastation is widespread and will not be rectified anytime soon.

My husband and I work hard on our finances, and we are fiscally responsible. We are happy to extend a moratorium to our renters if at any point that is something they need.

What we would like to see is this perspective and understanding implemented throughout the state of Oregon, especially from larger corporations. If we, as private landlords, can be thoughtful and compassionate, then we should be able to expect the same from larger business owners, especially those who may own dozens or hundreds of rental units.

Thousands of families could experience devastation and trauma if we do not pass a state wide moratorium. Please consider enacting this as soon as possible.

Thank you for your time.

Get Outlook for iOS